
                                                                                                            

 

 
  

GLS / C / 523 -22                   CIRCULAR                       20 May 2022 

                                           Sale of Math in Focus & Ministry Textbooks 

 

Dear parents,  

 
Please be informed that the distribution of Math in Focus Books for Grades KG to 5 & Ministry Textbooks 

for Grades 1 to 7 will commence from Monday, 23rd May 2022.  

 

 

Kindly note that books can only be purchased online (click here). The prices of the books are mentioned in 

the phoenix portal. The books will be handed over to the students in the classroom once payment is done. 

If the parents wish to personally collect the books, they are requested to do the same between 12:30 p.m. 

and 3.30 p.m. from Monday to Friday from the bookstore at the GLS Primary Campus (near GGICO 

metro station) upon submission of original receipt. 

 

Thank you for your continued support and cooperation. 
 

 
Warm regards, 

 
 

Asha Alexander                                        آشا ألكسندر 
Principal                                                  مديرة المدرسة  
Executive Leader - Climate Change     تغير المناخ - الرئيس التنفيذي  

 

 

https://gemsedu-my.sharepoint.com/:b:/p/malushka_c_gls/EcqNp5XKOdVLjxX6KNQJGwoB26Ie5t8rDX_jcqbL9chSiQ?e=2Du31g

